
To the Esteemed Senator Andronikos of the Lighthouse at Nikephoros,

I write to you concerning a very delicate matter, with which I trust you will be discreet. My name is Maistir Odhrán, 
and I am a Grendel landowner of considerable Ambition. It is my hope that we will be able to come to a mutually 
beneficial arrangement with regards to the removal of certain heinous and despicable elements within the Grendel 
presence in Spiral. 

I cannot include more details in this letter, but I will be arriving in Anvil at Ten O'Clock on Saturday Evening and 
would very much like to discuss it with you. I recommend you bring two or three trusted and discreet Sentinels or 
War Wizards with you. I will head to The Hub once I arrive in Anvil, please come and find me there.

Also, I should say that I am sending this letter to one or two other prominent Urizeni leaders whom I believe may be 
interested, so do not be surprised to see others there. 


Respectfully,

Maistir Odhrán Larnach



